
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/3/2015 1:13:35 PM
Subject: RE: Spartanburg refugees

I've asked DSS to make a copy of everything that has previously been provided to other senators 
related to this topic. I will get it to you as soon as I receive it. 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 1:11 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: FW: Spartanburg refugees
 

Below is Chairman Martin's email regarding he refuges. I told him we are working on putting 
something together for him. 
 
Veldran 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Larry A. Martin [mailto:LarryMartin@scsenate.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 7:27 AM
 
To: Veldran, Katherine
 
Subject: Spartanburg refugees
 

Katherine:
 

I've gotten a couple of questions about the refugees being relocated to Spartanburg. Someone 
pointed out to me that Sen. Bright has an online petition going. I'm sure they are not Islamic 
Extremists. But some folks think they are. Can you provide me with any details about the state's 
involvement & who these folks are? 
 

Many thanks!
 

Larry
 

Sent from my iPad
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